
Laura Sauls 
3240 Montano Ave. 
Spring Hill, FI 34609 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F132399-0850 

Dear Director, 

I read in the St Petersburg Times, Sunday, July 7*, that Florida Water Services Corp, was applying for a 
certificate to be regulated by the Florida Public Service Commission instead of, by the Hernando and Pasco 
Counties. 

I did receive a notice by Florida Water Service Corp. informing me of a possible change. However, I 
didn't filly understand the notice until I read about it in the paper. Now, I am writing to you about this 
change. I am concented about what this change might mean in regards to increased rates on my water bill. 
I f  it is Florida Water's intention (to change the authorization so as to raise rates at their whim) then I am 
against the change. 

Please be aware that this concerned citizen 1s not in favor of Florida Water Service COT. being regulated 
by Florida Public Service Commission. I like the service the way it presently is (being regulated by the 
counties). 

Thank you for your time. 


